CITY OF BURLINGTON

“Connecting the Triad & the Triangle”

Michael R. Nunn, AICP
Director of Planning and Transportation

January 13, 2022
Addendum #1

Extension of Responses to Solicitation of the Service Provider for the Link Transit Fixed
Route & Paratransit System

Due to the recent omicron outbreak as it relates to the COVID-19 pandemic, the City of Burlington
will extend this procurement due date to Friday, January 28, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. Eastern
Standard Time.

Additional clarifications are shown below:

Please repeat the price pages for years 2 and 3. Option years will be driven by CPIL.

. This is a variable hourly rate contract only. Use the revenue hours on Page 118 of the RFP.

3. The Maintenance Facility, Spare Vehicles, and Maintenance of City Vehicles should be
based off a division of the hourly rate.

4. Paratransit service is based off an hourly rate estimated as shown on Page 118 of the RFP.

John C. Andoh
Interim Transit Manager

N —

Sincerely,

City of Burlington
MAILING ADDRESS: TELEPHONE: (336) 222-7350
234 E. SUMMIT AVE. FAX: (336) 222-5004

BURLINGTON, NC 27215
WWW.BURLINGTONNC.GOV
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